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Dear Partner, ��You have been one of those who had believed in our project and have agreed to provide your valuable contributions as soon as we asked you in organizing our gala. We realize that words will never be enough to express our sincere gratitude but just accepting our THANKS will be of great joy to us.


With the holiday season that are fast approaching and the year-end structures, a good majority of potential sponsors suggested that we see the gala next year with a view to enable them to participate actively. We acceded to their request and opted for the date of October 3, 2015 to allow all to participate seen your interest in the cause we are pursuing.


�However, we must account you are precursors to assist us unconditionally and we opted for the date of November 28, 2014 for a ceremony attended by friends and family of AGAPE. The program will be the presentation of AGAPE and its record since its inception in September 2013, few benefits and a cocktail at the end, followed by a press release. Your presence is highly expected to benefit not only different advertising spaces we put at your disposal as agreed but also to support us in this noble action prelude to the Gala Dinner of the Month for October 2015.�


We thank you in advance for your understanding and look forward to your participation at the various joints of our event. We can not say thank you because we are convinced and reassured to know that you have chosen to help us in our struggle: that of "saving children from the dangers of the street."�


Best regards,





Adama Traore-Wega


Promoter


AGAPE Association
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